
From: Angelica Godinez <agodinez@chipublib.org> 

Sent: Monday, July 1, 2024 3:43 PM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: Re: Lakeshore Learning Gift Card 

  

Hello Steve, 

  

This email is to report the following: 

  

Walker Branch library recently received a $50.00 gift card to Lakeshore Learning. This was gifted by 

Alderman Matt O'Shea, Representative Mary Gill and Senator Bill Cunningham. Walker Branch Library 

is accepting this gift to purchase material that can be used or displayed at the branch for our library 

patrons.  

  

Thank you.  

  

Angelica Godinez | Branch Manager 

Walker Branch | Chicago Public Library 

11071 S. Hoyne Ave | Chicago, IL 60643 | 312-747-1920 

agodinez@chipublib.org  
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